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S8E3KY

To Diplomatic Missions: Please take note of the code S8E3KY that may be used to confirm this
registration. Please log into the system to find the most updated information.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF PARTICIPANT'S NOMINATION / UNFCCC VISA SUPPORT LETTER

This is to acknowledge that a National Focal Point (NFP) nominated the individual to attend the meeting
session COP 27, Sharm el-Sheikh, Egypt, from 30 Oct 2022 to 18 Nov 2022 as specified below.

Full name:
Mr. Rudianto Amirta
Date of Birth:
25 Oct 1972

Document identification number:
C9714016

Country of Nationality:
Indonesia

Party or observer State:
Indonesia
Registration type:
Party overflow

Attendance starts:
30 Oct 2022

Attendance ends:
18 Nov 2022

Diplomatic missions of the Host Country have been informed about these sessions. In this context, the
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change Secretariat (UNFCCC Secretariat) requests
the customary assistance of the Host Government to speed up the process of issuance of a visa to the
said representative to facilitate such participation.

This note has been generated automatically by the online registration system of the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change Secretariat. For queries on visa, please contact the
secretariat of UNFCCC.

The above participant has been duly nominated to attend COP 27.

At the registration counter of the conference, participants must provide this document (either printed or
from a mobile device) and a personal identification document in the form of a valid passport or a
nationally approved photo identification card. Please note that the details provided to the UNFCCC
Secretariat using the Online Registration System (ORS) must match with the identification document.

Nominations can be cancelled or replaced by the nominating NFP at any time until a badge is printed
and issued. For registration, the UNFCCC Secretariat will use the latest information provided using the
ORS.

In the interest of safety and security of all participants and the smooth and efficient conduct of the
sessions, the UNFCCC Secretariat reserves the right to deny and/or restrict access to the conference
premises, or to request participants to leave the conference premises. The UNFCCC Secretariat shall
not be responsible for any expenses incurred by participants who are requested to leave the premises or
are refused registration or access to the sessions for which they have been nominated and/or registered
as participants.

Please note that participants will need to follow relevant health guidelines prevalent at the time of the
conference.
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